Beecher Community Library
Special Meeting
Wed. May 27,2020 1:30 p.m.

In attendance were board members Shirley Biery, Beverly Wehling,
Kathryn Czarnecki & Library Director, Jill Grosso.
Everyone wore a mask as is the procedure upon entering library.

This meeting was called to review the progress of the long list of cleaning
jobs & projects that were scheduled to be completed by staff & board
members during the Covid quarantine. List included jobs for inside &
outside the library.

The list of jobs was reviewed and a couple loose ends (chores) were
addressed. Jill announced the ducts would be cleaned on Wed., June 10",

The opening of the library to curb service was discussed. Shirley asked that
Jill get a plan together for such an opening so the board can call a special
meeting on Tuesday, June 2nd to hear her plans.

Meeting was over at 2:30.
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